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HI L O C A L C O U N C I L
A W A R D S C H E M E
Q U A L I T Y

SOUTH WOOTTON PARISH COUNCIL

Tel: 01553 671692
e-mail: info@southwoottonpc.co.uk

The Parish Office
24 Church Lane

South Wootton
King’s Lynn

PE30 3LJ

14th July 2022
Planning Policy Team
Borough Council of Kings Lynn & West Norfolk
Kings Court
Chapel Street
Kings Lynn
PE301EX

Dear Sir

Re: Local Plan Review Sustainability Appraisal documents

Thank you for your correspondence dated 7th July 2022, regarding the updates to the 2020
Local Plan Review Sustainability Appraisal Report.

The Parish Council have carefully read through the documents and cannot see anything
that would adversely affect South Wootton; however, the Parish Council would strongly
support the improvement of public transport to help reduce dependence on car use. This is
especially in respect to the new large-scale developments such as, Knights Hill and the
developments west of Hall Lane and west of Nursery Lane in South Wootton. New or
improved bus services into and out of, or through these developments should be a priority.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Price
Chair of South Wootton Parish Council
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